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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 11:48 AM
To: 'PDKing0000@aol.com'
Subject: RE: Permanent Versus Temporary Soil Gas Wells

Hi Paul, 
Well they were proposed as temporary; however, permanent would definitely also be appropriate, would be protective 
(DTSC guidelines indicate multiple sampling events are strongly preferred), and would be minimal additional cost (to 
install at least).  This may also be dependent on the results of more recent vapor sampling.  Still, permanent would be 
preferred for the residential situation. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: PDKing0000@aol.com [mailto:PDKing0000@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2012 8:43 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: Permanent Versus Temporary Soil Gas Wells 
 
Hi Mark, 
  
Do you have an expectation that the soil gas wells in the back yards of the offsite downgradient properties from California 
Linen will have permanent soil gas wells or temporary soil gas wells? 
  
Please let me know your thinking on this.  Thank you! 
  
Paul  
  
Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
 
(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 


